
 

 

 
 

Welcome to the world baby Albert Waterman! 

Mrs Waterman’s baby was born on Sunday 28th May, 

five weeks early.  He weighed 4lb 7oz and as you can  

see from the picture he is beautiful and healthy but  

needs to stay in hospital for a while. 

Please will you pass on my thanks for all the lovely  

gifts, cards and messages. We have been really  

touched by people's generosity and Albert and  

I are looking forward to coming and meeting  

people in a couple of weeks when he is big enough 

to leave the hospital.  Mrs Waterman 
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June 

9th District Sports Field 
Events  

New Parent Uniform Shop 

12th Class and team photos 

13th Yr 4 to All Saints’ 
Church 

15th Prayer Space Day 

Non uniform day 

19th Year 6 to France 

23rd Year 6 return from 
France 

25th Summer Fete 

26th  Topic Week 

 District Sports 

30th Yr 6 trip to London 

July 

3rd St. Peter’s Day service 

Beech class to lead 

5th District Sports reserve 

6th Pear class assembly 

7th Infant Summer Celebra-
tion 

Yr 4 & 5 to PGL 

10th Return from PGL 

Our value this term:  

 Perseverance 

Attendance 
Best week ending 

26.5.17 
Sycamore 

Best so far: Pine 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome back to the second half of the Summer term.  We have lots to look forward 
to; District Sports, Sports Day, French and PGL trip, Summer Fete, Infant Summer Cele-
brations, Teddy Bears Picnic and the Summer Concert.  
 
A reminder that this Monday we have class and team photos; if you have 
any kit at home, please bring into school. 
 
Unfortunately, Mrs Bardwell will be absent from school for a couple of weeks, recover-
ing from an operation.  We wish her a speedy recovery! 

Congratulations to Mrs 

Curness who got married 

during the half term 

holiday in Italy.  She 

looked beautiful and had 

a wonderful time.  Her 

new name is Mrs Cross.  

 

Congratulations to Mr & 

Mrs Cross! 

Sainsbury’s 
Vouchers 

 

Thank you for all 
your vouchers!  
We managed to 
collect 15,600 

 and we have or-
dered lots of new 
sports equipment. 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

  
 

 
 

 

Perseverance Worship 

 

 

 

 

 

For the Summer Fete this year the School Council will be running a ‘Fill a Jar’ Tombola.  
We would like every child to fill a jam jar or something similar with anything they like.  
You can fill it with sweets, hair bobbles, pamper items, small toys or use your imagina-
tion and come up with something unique.  If you would like to decorate the jar, it will 
make it look even more tempting on the tombola stall.  There will of course be a prize 

for the most creative in each class. Please do not bring your jars in until the week beginning 19th June. 

Lots of ideas if you google ‘fill a jar’.  

Apple class showed us how they have been persevering  

with their jumping. 

Pear class told us about things they had perse-

vered with.  They were persevering with swim-

ming and riding a bike without stabilisers.  

Lime class talked about times they had persevered.  They rec-

ognised that you have to persevere to get better at something. 

Pine class acted out the story of Joseph.  

Joseph showed great perseverance as he 

continued to do God’s work.  He was greatly 

blessed for all he did.  

Willow class reflected on events and activi-

ties from the past in which they had had to 

persevere.  

Beech class told the story of the little seed which through perse-

verance made a huge difference.  We also shared examples of 

things we once found difficult and are now able to do. 

Cherry class told 

us about Mary 

Jones who saved 

for 6 years to buy 

a bible. 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

  
 

 
 

 

                            
 
 
 

 
 

 

Pear class really 

enjoyed learning 

about Pentecost.  

We made windmills, 

stained glass win-

dows and kites.  

Apple class made 

hats with hand 

flames, painting pine 

plates, fire collages 

working in groups. 

Beech class had a 

fantastic time  

designing flame 

coloured stain 

glass windows.  

Inside which they 

placed their cho-

sen symbols and 

words translated 

into many lan-

guages.  

Pentecost Day  

Willow class made mobiles that move in the air using symbols to represent Pente-

cost such as clouds, a three leaf clover for the Trinity, a rainbow, a dove, fire and 

the colour red and we all worked together to create a collage of flames.  



 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

  
 

 
 

 

Our Thoughts and Prayers are with 
those affected by the events on Satur-

day evening in London. 
Mrs Bardwell as she recovers from her opera-
tion. 

 

 

Thursday 13th July at  
6:30 p.m. 

Class Assemblies 
Class Assemblies will start at 9:15 a.m. promptly.  Refreshments 
will be available (for a small charge) and Year 6 will be running 
our popular raffle.    All welcome! 

 
6th July Pear Class 
13th July Apple Class 

Buzz Workshop 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Residential Trips 
Some children in years 4,5 and 6 will soon be going on residential trips 
to PGL or  France.  We know this can be an expensive time for fami-
lies; we have made up some packs of toiletries containing wash bag, 
toothbrush, toothpaste, shampoo, conditioner, shower gel, shower cap 
etc.  If you would like one for your child, please ask their class teacher 
or in the office. 

Mrs Nott  

“ I really enjoyed the quiz at the end.” said Chloe D. 
“I learnt about a lot of crossings like pelican, 

zebra, toucan, Pegasus, tiger, subway.  I didn’t 

know there were so many.” said Samuel H.  

“The talk made me aware of the dangers on the 

road.” 
“I now understand why I need to wear a cycle 

helmet”.  

On Monday Mr Gammon from Buzz Road Safety came into school to show us how to cross the road safely.  He 

reminded the infant children how important it is to cross with an adult.  The children were given work sheets 

for their homework.  Hopefully, your child would have told you all about this workshop. 


